Steven Seee

From: Shana C <shanac32@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 12:53 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee; Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M;
policastrogroup@gmail.com; beatriceaesthetics@gmail.com

Subject: In support of bill H-5351

To Whom it may concern,

I recommend allowing all medical and aesthetic professionals in Rhode Island to fully utilize their skills and
delegate tasks within their scope of practice. This will help them provide top-quality care and make timely,
effective clinical decisions, improving patient outcomes and efficiency in the healthcare system.

This is especially important for fields like aesthetic treatments, where RNs and NPs play a key role. By
expanding their scope of practice, we can ensure they offer a broader range of services and work to their full
potential, creating a more dynamic and patient-centered environment.

Personally, my RN and NP have been essential to my care, and allowing them to work without restrictions

ensures [ receive the best treatment. Supporting professional autonomy in Rhode Island will benefit my care and
the care of many others in the community.

Shana DeBurgo

143 Hoffman Ave Cranston RI 02920



